CHESTERFIELD INLET, N.U. X0C 0BO
PHONE 898-9951

Dunnedin Ventures Inc.
Suite 302-750 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC, Canada V6C 2T7

The Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet, wishes to congratulate Dunnedin Ventures Inc.
for coming into the community and working together with us. We appreciate the
time that they have taken to engage us and hear our concerns and incorporate
our suggestions into their plans and programs. Chris Taylor has spoken to us
about his commitment to work with the KIA also on their proposal to have the
abandoned Shear Minerals Exploration camp cleaned up. Also Chris has
committed to help with matching funds toward the relocation of a bridge. This is
appreciated by the Hamlet.

The Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet, support Dunnedin Ventures Inc. and look
forward to a long and successful relationship.”

Sincerely

yy

Barney Aggark
Mayor
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